MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, APRIL 13, 2022

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

READING LETTERS FROM LISTENERS IS VERY ENJOYABLE. SOMETIMES EDUCATIONAL
AND SOMETIMES LISTENERS SHARE SOME PRETTY INTERESTING STORIES WITH US.

[JAN — HOWARDS GROVE] DEAR STAFF AT WRVM. | HAVE TRULY BEEN BLESSED AFTER
FINDING YOUR RADIO STATION. IT WAS BY ACCIDENT. I WAS DRIVING TO VISIT MY SISTER AND
LOST MY RADIO STATION AND IT FLIPPED TO WRVM. FOR ABOUT A YEAR, | THOUGHT |
COULD ONLY GET THAT STATION WHEN | VISITED MY SISTER. THEN | FOUND IT WAS IN THE
SHEBOYGAN AREA. YEA! | 'VE BEEN LISTENING TO IT FOR ABOUT 10 YEARS. IT’S THE ONLY
STATION I LISTEN TO AND ALWAYS ON. SO MANY FABULOUS PROGRAMS. | EVEN LISTEN TO
ALL THE PROGRAMS ON SATURDAY MORNING! IT HAS HELPED MY FAITH GROW AND |
ACCOMPLISHED READING THE ENTIRE BIBLE. I NEVER THOUGHT | COULD DO IT. | LOVE THE
BIBLE TRIVIA. | AM AMAZED HOW MANY | GET RIGHT. THE ONES | DON’T” GET SEEM TO STICK
IN MY HEAD. SUCH A GROWING EXPERIENCE. | APPRECIATE ALL YOU HAVE DONE FOR MY
SPIRITUAL GROWTH! GOD BLESS AND PRAYING FOR YOU ALL.

FROM MAN’S VIEWPOINT, HER FINDING WRVM ON THE RADIO WAS AN ACCIDENT IN
THAT IT WAS NOT PLANNED. FROM GOD’S VIEWPOINT IT DEFINITELY WAS NOT AN
ACCIDENT. IT WAS MORE OF A DEVINE APPOINTMENT. WE HEAR FROM MANY WHO HAVE
HAD SIMILAR EXPERIENCES. ISN’T GOD GOOD? ALL THE TIME!

[APASTOR IN LITTLE SUAMICO] AT CHRISTMAS | REQUESTED 150 PROGRAM GUIDES TO
PUTIN OUR CHRISTMAS CARDS. SO MANY OF OUR FRIENDS ARE ELDERLY PLUS COVID-19
HAS LIMITED PEOPLE’S ABILITY TO BE OUT AND ABOUT. THERE HAS BEEN A
WONDERFUL RESPONSE. IT HAS HELPED SOME TO LISTEN TO THE STATION MORE. SOME
CAN NOW PINPOINT THEIR FAVORITE PROGRAMS AND THERE WERE EVEN A FEW THAT
DID NOT KNOW ABOUT WRVM YET. THANK YOU FOR HELPING US WITH THIS OUTREACH.

MAYBE THAT’S AN IDEA YOU MIGHT WANT TO CONSIDER FOR THIS YEAR. THANK YOU
FOR HELPING GET THE WORD OUT ABOUT WRVM. CONTACT US FOR PROGRAM GUIDES.
THEY ARE FREE FOR THE ASKING. SOME PLACE THEM AT THEIR CHURCH ON A REGULAR
BASIS. SOME ARE PLACED IN BUSINESSES. OR SIMPLY HANDED OUT TO FRIENDS,
NEIGHBORS, CO-WORKERS AND FAMILY. IT’S A GREAT WAY TO TELL OTHERS.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



